

Milton Police Department has a new home now, in the rear of the main floor of the Town Hall. A reception area, general office, chief's office, interrogation room, and garage are included in the police division of the building.



Mayor S. G. Childs is shown at his desk in the recently-renovated Milton Town Hall. The Mayor's office is located on the second floor, south-west corner, adjacent to the new committee room and council chambers.



The 1966-67 Milton Council posed for their official photograph at the inaugural meeting earlier this year. The Council, which will host citizens and interested visitors at the open house of their newly-renovated Town Hall interior this Sunday, is Milton's first council enjoying a two-year term of office. In the front row, left to right, are Mayor S. G. Childs, Reeve Austan Ledwith, Deputy-Reeve Charles Menefy, and Councillors Charles Johnson and Percy Barr. In the second row are

clerk-manager R. B. Reynolds (Mr. Reynolds has since left this position), and Councillors Charles Fay, Brian Best, Tony Cousens and Gord Krantz. Below on the left is a candid scene from a recent council meeting and on the right, Mayor Childs and acting clerk-treasurer Mrs. Audrey Brush are shown listening to an engineer explain a plan for the council.



